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Welcome to the first Bertie County Woodlands newsletter! My name is Billy Barrow, and I am the County 
Extension Director in Bertie County. I will be writing this letter along with the input from Mike Hoggard, Bertie 
County Ranger, N.C. Forest Service. The intention of this letter is to inform Woodland Owners of upcoming 
events and timely educational topics. You can expect It to evolve over time as we get input and feedback 
from you, the community. 

Annual Meeting Goes Virtual! That's right, given the current impact COVID is having on our county and 
state, the forestry planning committee decided it was best to cancel our in-person meeting (and dinner) and to 
move to a live video format. Mark your calendars, for January 21st, at 10 a.m. Our meeting will be held 
through Zoom (see below on how to sign in). The N.C. Forest Service will recap activities of the past year 
and N.C. State Extension Forestry Specialists will present information on selling your timber, market 
conditions, local prices and timberland valuation. This will be followed by information on forestry plans and 
why they are important. Each session will last about 20 minutes and be recorded for viewing at a later date 
for those unable to attend at the designated time. 

What is Zoom and how do I find it? In order to attend the live virtual Zoom meeting, you will need several 
things. First you will need a computer or a smart phone and internet access. Second you will need to 
download Zoom, the program over which the meeting will be delivered. You can download this for free by 
going to https://zoom.us/download. If you have used Zoom before then you can skip this step. Next you will 
need to register for the session.  Please call our office for the registration link. You will be asked to enter your 
name and an email address. With that you are set. On January 21st, click on the supplied link and you will be 
asked if you want to join the session. Just accept and you should be set. Please login to the meeting about 10 
minutes before the 10:00 hour. This will give time to correct any issues that may pop up. We are planning to 
record the sessions and will make available soon after the event. This information will be emailed so please 
return the enclosed card. 

Updated mailing list. Each year we get several letters returned for various reasons or find that there are 
duplications sent out. To help us get a more accurate mailing list please fill out and return the enclosed card 
to our office or call us at 252-794-5317 or email us at scpowell@ncsu.edu . While we will continue to send out 
paper notices, one item we are asking for is an email address which is a quicker, more efficient way to send 
you updates. Please give us a call at 252-794-5317, email us at scpowell@ncsu.edu, or return the cards 
by January 15, 2021.
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